
 

 

Final Language for Life Graduation of 2015 

On 15th December, Preparing for Life’s Early Years team hosted a special end of year event in the 

Hilton Hotel where Professor Noirín Hayes presented certificates to early years educators who took 

part in our most recent Language for Life training programme.  

The certificate presentation was followed by an end of year cluster meeting for staff of all Preparing 

for Life’s partner settings where they looked back and celebrated the work completed in 2016 in the 

areas of planning and assessing, oral language and leadership. 

 

 

For more information on Language for Life, click here.  

http://preparingforlife.ie/sites/preparingforlife.ie/files/LfL%20draft%208.pdf

